
HCB Celebration Day - Barbecue/Movie Day  

 

 

Thursday 26th May 2021 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are very grateful that local Councillor Nichola Bradley (SF) alongside the Community 
Food Bank has kindly offered to treat the HCB pupils next Tuesday 31st May 2022 to a free 
barbecue.  

This will be a special day to celebrate all the hard work that the staff and pupils have put in 
with their Classroom Displays and also the phenomenal success of the film, Young Plato, which 

helped HCB win the Best School Award at the Families First Education Awards 2022. 

At 10.00am on Tuesday 31st May, the class teacher will put on a movie for their class and the 
boys will go out to the canteen for their food at the scheduled time. 

 Every pupil in the school will get a hotdog and a burger as well as a drink and treat.  

 If your son still prefers to take his own lunch in on Tuesday, that is also fine. 

 It is a non-uniform day and the pupils can bring in a break of choice. 

 Finishing times on Tuesday will be P1-3 at 12.45pm and P4-7 at 1.00pm. 

 NB: HCB will be closed on Wednesday 1st to Friday 3rd June 2022 (inclusive) for the Bank 

Holiday break.  

 We will reopen at the normal times on Monday 6th June 2022.  

 

Thank you for your continued co-operation and support. 

  

 Mr McArevey           Mr Curran 

   (Principal)          (Vice-Principal) 

 

 


